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Friday 5 March 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

We look forward to welcoming all of our students back to school next week. 
 
We are really proud of the way that students have taken part in our testing programme and it has been lovely to see 
them in school this week.  Our testing will continue throughout next week to make sure that all year groups have 
had three opportunities to be tested.  We will then move across to home testing and information will be shared with 
all students in school next week. 
 
I would just like to remind you about the staggered return of year groups to school:  
All KS4 and KS5 students are expected in school on Monday.  These students will be joined by all of our Y8 and Y9 
students on Tuesday, and the finally we will welcome Y7 back into school on Wednesday.  Students should arrive in 
school, for their usual times and should enter via their usual gates. 
 
Work will continue to be set on Google Classroom for those students with a delayed start to the week. 
 
We hope that you have a lovely restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week. 
 
Kind regards 
 

D Ritchie 
 

Mrs Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 
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